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Emily Dance

Cc: Kelly Lush
Subject: RE: Significant in rain forecast today

 

From: Kelly Lush <klush@huronkinloss.com>  
Sent: February 22, 2022 3:12 PM 
To: Emily Dance <edance@huronkinloss.com> 
Subject: FW: Significant in rain forecast today 

 
 
Kelly Lush, B.A., AMP 
Deputy Clerk 
Township of Huron-Kinloss 
519.395.3735 
 

 
Did you know we have a new mobile app? Huron-Kinloss Connects is available in the Google Play and Apple 
App stores. Check out our promotional video on Youtube and download the app today!  
 
Visit our new community engagement website www.haveyoursayhk.ca  
 
From: Douglas Dunlop    
Sent: February‐22‐22 3:11 PM 
To: Kelly Lush <klush@huronkinloss.com> 
Subject: Re: Significant in rain forecast today 

 
Please inform the Huron-Kinloss council that there has not been any HK staff out to monitor the situation today 
and I have not heard back from Grant Collins or any other HK staff. The rate of flow is increasing, the drain is 
at full flow capacity now, and it is still raining heavily. This lack of emergency response is unacceptable.  
 
On Tue, 22 Feb 2022 at 08:04, Douglas Dunlop > wrote: 

FYI 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Douglas Dunlop  
Date: Tue, 22 Feb 2022, 00:47 
Subject: Significant in rain forecast today 
To: Grant Collins <gcollins@huronkinloss.com> 
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Dear Superintendent Collins, 
 
Please monitor and be ready to respond in case of flooding from the Bruce Beach Municipal Drain Phase I. Up 
to 20mm of rain are forecast for today. 
 
Regards, 
Doug Dunlop 
102 Bruce Beach Rd. 
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Emily Dance

Subject: FW: [URGENT] Flooding from Bruce Beach Muncipal Drain Phase I

From: Kelly Lush <klush@huronkinloss.com>  
Sent: February 23, 2022 9:09 AM 
To: Emily Dance <edance@huronkinloss.com> 
Subject: FW: [URGENT] Flooding from Bruce Beach Muncipal Drain Phase I 

 
 
 
Kelly Lush, B.A., AMP 
Deputy Clerk 
Township of Huron-Kinloss 
519.395.3735 
 

 
Did you know we have a new mobile app? Huron-Kinloss Connects is available in the Google Play and Apple 
App stores. Check out our promotional video on Youtube and download the app today!  
 
Visit our new community engagement website www.haveyoursayhk.ca  
 
From: Douglas Dunlop [mailto:   
Sent: February‐22‐22 8:09 PM 
To: mitch@lakerangerealty.ca; db.murray@outlook.com; Kelly Lush <klush@huronkinloss.com>; 
sherbert@hurontel.on.ca; jbhanna@hurontel.on.ca; edmmcgugan@gmail.com; fmlucknow@gmail.com 
Subject: Re: [URGENT] Flooding from Bruce Beach Muncipal Drain Phase I 

 
Bruce Beach Rd. is now Bruce Beach Lake and rapidly growing into a sea. Where is HK's response? 
 
On Tue, 22 Feb 2022 at 19:53, Douglas Dunlop < > wrote: 

Dear Huron-Kinloss Council, 
 
I was completely astonished by the lack of response by all of you to this emergency situation in your meeting 
tonight. Water is now at least 2 ft. deep on Bruce Beach Rd. Multiple properties on Bruce Beach Rd. are 
flooded.  
 
What is the point of your Council if you are unwilling to address this important issue as the emergency that it 
is? 
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Doug Dunlop 
102 Bruce Beach Rd. 
 
On Tue, 22 Feb 2022 at 18:05, Douglas Dunlop > wrote: 

Dear Huron-Kinloss Council, 
 
Starting last night I have tried multiple ways to get the attention of Huron-Kinloss to monitor and prepare for 
flooding of the Bruce Beach Municipal Drain, but to little avail and response. I have tried sending email to 
info@huronkinloss.com, and Grant Collins, I've telephoned Huron-Kinloss and Grant Collins. I've talked to a 
clerk at Public Works who assured me the problem was being handled, but it was not. I even called your 
Emergency Hotline and reported a flooding emergency. 
 
This is the first attention to the problem we have received starting at 5:00 pm and the drain is now 
flooding, yet again, over Bruce Beach Rd and threatening properties. 
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There is an item on the agenda for tonight's council meeting regarding this problem. Please properly address 
the situation and make some clear statements that you will authorize and fund a full emergency mitigation of 
this flooding threat during construction of both Phase I and Phase II of the Bruce Beach Municipal Drain. 
 
Regards,  
Doug Dunlop 
102 Bruce Beach Rd. 


